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we are ready to be leaders
we are ready to work

Standing Strong for
Healthy Lives at Harvard
On June 9, the Local 26 Bargaining 
Committee met again with the Harvard 
Administration for negotiations. 

The union presented new proposals 
covering holiday pay during layoffs, 
and that extra hours and overtime 
would be distributed fairly. 

Harvard administration has presented 
a health care proposal that, if imple-
mented, would shift costs onto us.

The Administration negotiating team 
was unable to answer our questions 
about their health care proposals.

Bargaining sessions are set for June 14, 
15, and 17. 

The Bargaining Committee has made it 
clear that we are ready to to be leaders 
to secure truly healthy lives at Harvard. 

STAY STRONG &                                 
SIGN UP FOR UPDATES

Updates will be posted at www.local26.
org/harvard 
& UNITE HERE Local 26 Facebook

Sign up for text and email alerts: sign a 
Plugged In card with your committee 
leader or text “harvard” to 877-877 

Fatima, Dennis, Jackie, Laqueisha, Kerry, & 
William pose while discussing a response 
to Administration’s health care proposals.


